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February 26, 2018 

The Honorable Senator Michelle Benson 
Chair, Senate Health and Human Services Policy & Finance Committee 
95 University Ave. West 
Minnesota Senate Building, Rm 3109 
Saint Paul, MN 55115 

The Honorable Representative Joe Schomacker 
Chair, House Health and Human Services Reform Committee 
509 State Office Building 
100 Rev. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Dear Senator Benson and Representative Schomacker: 

We are writing you today to show our support for your legislation to permit Regions Hospital to expand 
its number of licensed hospital beds. The bed request is currently being reviewed by the Department of 
Health, and we hope their findings will be in front of you shortly. 

Regions greatly needs to expand its bed capacity, as it will reach 100% of its available licenses sometime 
early in 2018. More beds will allow the hospital to better coordinate patient care, meet the increasing 
demands outlined above, as well as generate almost a thousand new full-time jobs in the area. In 
addition to the estimated 1,000 permanent jobs that would be created for health care personnel; the 
expansion would also create construction jobs for tradespeople across the metro area; as we have seen 
with other health care facilities in recent years. 

Thank you for your consideration of our support in assisting Regions Hospital with providing the best 
possible care to the patients of our state, and especially the east metro area. 
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